
Webinar: Healthy Aging: Food Safety for Older Adults

Educators seeking continuing education units from the National 
Commission for Health Education Credentialing (NCHEC) for 
the webinar "Healthy Aging: Food Safety for Older Adults" must 
complete an online questionnaire by July 8, 2024.

Access the questionnaire here:
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/5BQ7T5Z

If you have any questions, please contact Shawnte Loeri at 
sloeri@fightbac.org.
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